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Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Younge Street, 27 Floor 
Toronto, Ontario    M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Subject: Union Gas Limited  

Reduction of Certain Charges Applied to Direct Purchase Customers  
Board File No: EB-2014-0154 

This letter is in response to filings submitted by Union Gas Limited (Union) to the Ontario 
Energy Board File No.EB-2014-0154. 

Through its ownership of the 683 MW Halton Hills Generating Station, TransCanada Energy 
Ltd. (TCE) is one of the largest customers of Union. The penalties at issue for TCE will be in the 
order of millions of dollars. As such we are greatly interested in Union’s proposal to reduce 
charges to Direct Purchase customers as per its letter dated April 3, 2014, to the Ontario Energy 
Board.  

Once the OEB has completed its written questioning of Union Gas on this matter, TCE would 
respectfully request the opportunity to provide comments to the Board.  

Yours truly, 
TransCanada Energy Ltd. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Janine Watson 
Associate General Counsel 
Energy Law 
 
 
cc: Mr. Richard Birmingham, Union Gas Limited 


